
 
 

NURI Updates #6 
30th October 2020 

 
Temporary closure of NURI Schools 
 
In adherence to the government’s current directive, NURI schools and 
all associated programs will be closed from 2nd November 2020 to 
14th November 2020. 
 

Assessment 2020 

 
We are currently in our 2nd week of Year End Assessments. The 
remaining assessments will be postponed to a later date. 
 

E-Learners & Books Collection from Branch 
 
In lieu of the postponement of the assessment, we will resume our 
normal curriculum next week through our updated version of the Nuri 
E-Learners.  
 
Principals will communicate with parents directly when the E-Learners 
lessons have been released. 
 
Parents or Guardians can collect their child’s books and study kits on 
Monday, 2nd November 2020 at their respective branches. 
 
 
 
 
 



Further Updates 
 
As the situation quickly unravels, there are many things left unclear.  
 
We are in a state of continuous discussions on matters pertaining to 
education, fees, assessment, operations and much more – and we will 
keep you updated on any new developments or updates. 
 

Message from NURI 
 
We, the parents, students, teachers, principals, and management 
support staff, have been down this road before and together we have 
weathered the 3+ months MCO.  
 
We managed to resume the education of your child in a gradual and 
systematic manner and we are thankful for the precious 4 months that 
was granted to us. 
 
Our journey is not over yet. We have assessments and our curriculum 
to complete. We have our Intake 2020, 6-year students that we must 
ensure they graduate properly. We are proud of our Intake 2020 
students – our 30th Anniversary students – as they have shown a 
resilience, inner strength, and determination in the face of a 
momentous challenge that none of the other student Intakes have 
faced before. 
 
As we face a fast-evolving world, I am certain that we can overcome 
any challenges that threatens the health, safety, development, and 
education of your child. 
 
We have done it before. Let us do it again. 
 
Thank You. 
 
Regards 
Syahrul Izam Bin Ab Rahman 
Chief Executive 
NURI Education 


